
 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

As a user of our products and for your information, CELSA Group guarantees the fulfilment of the 

new European regulation 1907/2006/EC concerning chemical substances: REACH. For that, CELSA 

Group has a team fully dedicated on its implementation and who you can consult any additional 

information thought inforeach@gcelsa.com 

First of all, CELSA Group has pre-registered (and registered depending on the tonnage) all produced 

substances and imported substances in EU/EEA which are necessary for the productive process. 

As an intermediate user, CELSA Group has interacted with suppliers in order to fulfil with REACH 

requirements for the purchased products, in order to avoid any problem in our manufacturing 

process. 

Note that CELSA Group has no obligation of registering products due to the fact they are considered 

articles with no intended release of substances. Furthermore, it is also communicated that the 

commercialized articles do not contain any substances subjected to authorization in concentrations 

higher than 0.1%. 

(http://echa.europa.eu/chem_data/authorisation_process/candidate_list_table_en.asp) 

 

Also, CELSA Group will closely follow the REACH developments not only in its registration stage also 

in the future, always ensuring its fulfillment. 

 

Best Regards, 

CELSA Group REACH Team 


